PATIENT PARTICIPATION REPORT
FOR 

MCKENZIE GROUP PRACTICE

McKenzie Group Practice has had a Patient Participation Group (PPG) since 2006.

The PPG previous meeting in March 2011 identified concerns around access to the practice. We therefore carried out a patient survey in January 2012 via a cohort of patients attending the practice for appointments to obtain their views on access, this was conducted at both our main and branch surgery.

With the practice already having a PPG and to enable us to obtain a cross section of the practice population and increase our group size we advertised our group via posters in the surgeries, website invitations, invites placed onto prescriptions along with handing out invites to patients when they attended the surgery. (These advertising ideas were agreed at a previous meeting by the PPG) .We have the facility to contact patients by e-mail, patients can complete a form in the surgery or by the form located on our website.

The practice held a PPG (patient participation group) on 1st February 2012, the minutes along with the results of the surgery can be viewed on the website.
As agreed with the PPG our meetings will be held on a quarterly basis.
